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October 16 ~ Board Work Session
 

 

 

 GRADE SPAN FOR THE NEW HIGH SCHOOL...The Board voted unanimously to open
the new high school located at West Meyer Road and N. Point Prairie for the 2021-2022
school year with freshmen, sophomores and juniors. Students in their senior year will
remain in their current school for the 2021-22 school year. Students in their sophomore
and junior year (in 2021-22) will have the option to stay at their current school through
graduation without district provided transportation. The Board made clear that this also
applies to students who may potentially be impacted by the new high school boundaries
(which are still being developed) and moved to Liberty, Holt or Timberland. 

The Board also voted to make the new (still being developed) K-6 boundaries effective
beginning with the 2020-2021 school year and the new (still being developed) 7-8
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boundaries effective beginning with the 2021-2022 school year. 

For more information and updates about the boundary process, visit the WSD website.

 Next Board Work Session (planning for growth) ~ November 6
Next Board Work Session (related to boundaries) ~ November 7
Next Regular Board Meeting ~ November 21
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